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Frost delays are upon us, here are

a few things to remember...

-Why it happens: 
Frost forms when the temperature

drops below freezing, causing moisture

on the grass to freeze.

-Impact on the course: 
Walking or driving on frosted grass can

cause blades to break or uproot,

leading to brown patches or dead

grass.

-Etiquette:
Players are expected to respect the

delay to preserve the playing surface

for everyone.

FROM EVERYONE ON THE

GREENS STAFF, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Par 3 mats will be in play until the first

signs of grass growth in the early

spring.

Temporary greens will be in play when

frost in present. Temp greens have been

installed in the fairway on 

holes 1,2,3,4,5 & 9. We call this the 

“6 hole loop”. 


